
 

Selection Criteria for 2017 NSW Schools Orienteering Team 

 

To be considered as a potential school team member for the 2017 Australian Schools Championships 
competing at Bathurst and Hill End you will need to: 

 

1. Nominate  

by 30th April 2017 by email to Hilary Wood (hilary.f.wood@gmail.com). Please give your 
name, date of birth and competition class (e.g.W14A) 

2. Participate 

a) Competing in ALL selection events is expected in your age class and in the hardest course for 
that class; 

These are State Leagues 1-9 (ACT Champs March 25-26; NSW Champs May 13-14 in the 
Southern Highlands; Australian 3-Days June 10-12 in Wagga; Newcastle July 15-16) 

If you are unable to compete you must notify the Chairperson of the Selection Panel 
(Rob Bennett - bennett.robert06@gmail.com) before the event with the reason. 

 
b) Participate in other orienteering events, such as local club events and Metro Leagues.  

Seniors (M/W17-20E) are encouraged to race in all the NOL events for the NSW Stingers. 

3. Commit to the sport 

This is demonstrated by attendance at the NSW Development Squad Training Camp in July and 
for those who are aged 16 years and over following a structured training program developed by 
their coach, mentor and/or parent.  
 

Team Announcement 

The schools team will be announced after the July state leagues on the Orienteering NSW website. 

 
Please note, however, that all positions in the team are provisional based on continued participation in 
events up to the Australian Schools Carnival, attendance at the July training camp and fitness. 

Selectors: Jock Davis, Rob Bennett, Hilary Wood 
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